
From: Castle Hotel - Tamworth <events@castlehoteltamworth.com>
Date: 20 June 2024 at 18:31:15 BST
Subject: Parking situation

Good evening,
This is an email about our current car park situation, as you may be aware the 
council have taken away all parking privileges, for most businesses within the 
local area.
I have attached a car park suggested map, For our hotel.
We do have disabled car parking opposite the hotel, but that again is council car 
parking and is a first come first serve basis.
If you have any inquiries please email us back.

Kind regards,
Callum Tatterton

The Castle Hotel, Tamworth
01827 317700
www.castlehoteltamworth.com
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